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See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

Congratulations to the Junior Swim Team for an amazing effort 

at the Swim Meet on Monday.  Everyone swam their best and 

represented Chedoke School with enthusiasm and pride! Every 

swimmer placed well in their individual heat and the following 

swimmers won ribbons for the overall event. 

 

Marcus - 3rd place in Grade 5 boys freestyle and 3rd place in Gr 5 boys 
backstroke 
Charlie - 2nd place in Grade 3 boys freestyle 
Anna—  3rd place in Grade 3 girls freestyle 
Carter -  3rd place in Open freestyle 
Olivia -   3rd place in Gr. 4 Girls backstroke 
William- 1st place in Gr. 3 boys backstroke 
Ivy -       1st place in Open backstroke 

 
And each of our relay teams placed 2nd overall!!!!   

 

Congratulations on a fantastic meet! 

 

 

 

Welcome to Mrs.Milinovich our new Vice Principal.  Mrs. Milinovich will 

begin at Chedoke School on November 20th.  We also welcome 

Mrs.Pagliaro, our new Office Assistant.  Mrs. Pagliaro is joining us from 

Mount Albion School, and finally a big welcome to Mr.Aoanan our Afternoon 

Caretaker in White Hallway.  We are excited to have you all as part of our 

Chedoke Family. 





Dear Chedoke Community, 
 
Thank you, once again, for 
supporting our Subs and Tubs 
Campaign this Fall.  We have raised over $3000.00 for our Natural 
Playspace.  Keep in mind that you can pick up your cookie dough on 
December 4th between 12:00pm and 6:00 pm.   
 
Below is the list of student winners who raised the most about of money in 
this campaign: 
 
 
 Owen F. 
 Emily W. 
 Vikki T. 
 Alice C. 
 Benjamin M. 
 Emma T. 
 Logan K. 
 Kylah P. 
 Maggie C. 
 Oksana Z. 
 Caleb P. 
 James S. 
 Lillli S. 
 
 
Thank you to everyone for making this a successful campaign.  Our next fundraising 

campaign will be in the New Year - Chocolate!  More details will be in the near future.  

December 7th, 2018 is a 

 P.A. DAY!!! 





IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

February 12, 2019    Term 1 Report Cards sent home 

June 26, 2019     Term 2 Report Cards sent home 

 

 

 

Parents are to use the FRONT DOORS ONLY for entering 

and exiting the building.  This includes 

daycare and school hours. 

 

We know it is challenging with timelines and 

working parents, as well as with terrible weather 

conditions, but it is all about one consistent 

message and security within the building.   

 

 





Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

Wednesday, January 30st, 2019 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 

Please be mindful of our parking signage.  Parking 

By-Law officers have been by and are ticketing 

vehicles parked illegally. 


